Cato Community Newsletter June 2020

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



We hope everyone is staying safe and well. Please let us know if you need anything.

Please be patience and safe this month while some of our streets are being paved and three new homes are arriving. Let me know if you have any questions.

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946







Removal Dates

Trash - June 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th Yard Waste - June 11th and 25th **Next bulk pickup is July, date TBD







June 14 is Flag Day!

Here are some of our home owners, Mr. Big and Mr. Teague, hanging up our flag by the office.

As always, thank you to our Veterans!



Garbage Man Appreciation - Week of June 17th

Show appreciation by placing a "Thank You" note on your can June 18th. We will assist, if you let us know. Kids, color the enclosed sheet and turn into our office by June 16th for a chance to win a prize!



211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU



211 is a free, confidential referral & information helpline that connects you to essential health & human services. 24/7

Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911